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Alan,  
 
Thanks for answering my questions on the ESTA changes. As there is no affect on ESTA U or any 
changes where we are adjacent to the Western Route and the proposed ESTA V, SSWT does not 
have any objection to the consultation.  
 
Thanks  
 
Lee  
 

Lee Shuttlewood  
Track Access Manager  
 


